MEMORANDUM
TO: Marc S. Gerken, City Manager
FROM: Brent N. Damman, Building Inspection

SUBJECT: Richard Thayer sanitary sewer service 445 E.
Maumee.
DATE: March 13th, 1995

Mr. Richard Thayer contacted me about a week ago and asked
why the City has started charging him for sanitary sewer
discharge. He went on to explain that he didn't think he
should be charged the full amount as there was only one (1)
toilet connected to the new sanitary sewer service line.

Please send a letter to Mr. Thayer explaining that the
remainder of his sanitary sewer piping system will need to be
connected to the new sanitary sewer line as well.



City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.O. BOX 151
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151
(419) 592-4010

March 16, 1995

Mr. Richard Thayer

Mayor
Robert G. Heft 445 East Maumee Ave.

Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Members of Council
John E. Church, President
Michael J. DeWit

Re: Sanitary Sewer Service

James Hershberger Dear Mr. Thayer:
Sarah Peper
Teutla: Williama Our Building/Zoning Administrator, Brent Damman, has indicated to staff that

Travis B. Sheaffer

Charles E. Burgoon you are still utilizing your old septic tank system for a portion of your household

waste. We have enclosed a "Notice fo Connect to Sanitary Sewer"” which will
establish guidelines.

City Manager

poge S./Gorkan This action is a result of our staff attempting to finalize compliance on the above
referenced project. If you are in dispute of this situation, please contact us.

Finance Director
Gregory J. Heath

Respectfully,

Law Director e
David M. Grahn Ma

Marc S. Gerken, P.E.
City Manager

MSG/ka
Enclosure
cc:  Sonny Helberg

Brent Damman
Dave Grahn



Notice To Connect To Sanitary Sewer
(City Code Section 52.11 & 52.12)

Pursuant to Section 52.11 of the City Code, you are hereby given official notice
that within ninety (90) days of receipt of this notice, you must connect into the
public sanitary sewer system at your own expense. Moreover, pursuant to City
Code Section 52,12, if you are currently being served with a private wastewater
disposal system, you must make direct connection to the public sewer system
within sixty (60) days and any septic tanks, cesspools, and similar private
wastewater disposal facilities shall be cleaned of sludge and filled with suitable
material.

Failure to comply with the above is a violation of the City Code and is punishable
as follows:

Guilty of a misdemeanor and shall be fined no less than $100.00 nor
more than $500.00 and may be further fined $50.00 for each day the
violation continues.

Please contact the City Department of Engineering (419) 592-4010 for information
as to proper permits and other required information,

Note: Connection required if sanitary sewer is within one hundred feet (100') of

Wl M _

City Manager

2/56

Date

This instrument prepared by the
City Law Director
David M. Grahn

CAAMIPRO\LAWDIREC\FORMSSANSEWER.SAMMarch 9, 1995 4:47 PM



